
Title: Higashihiroshima International Festa 2025 Management Staff Recruitment 

 

To all of you who have participated in Higashihiroshima International Festa before 

I hope this mail finds you well. 

I am Haruki Wakamura from Higashihiroshima City Internationalization Promotion 

Council. 

We are looking for management staff who will prepare together for ‘Higashihiroshima 

International Festa2025’. 

 

This event, which was originally held in 2021, is scheduled to be held on October 26th, 

2025 at Saijo Central Park (Higashihiroshima City Hall North Ground). 

If you are interested in participating, please check the city's website via the QR code on 

the flyer or the URL below. 

 

URL：https://www.city.higashihiroshima.lg.jp/en/13/40607.html 

 

We are looking forward to receiving your application 

https://www.city.higashihiroshima.lg.jp/en/13/40607.html

